TOWN OF GILFORD
BOARD OF SELECTMEN’S MEETING MINUTES
November 4, 2016
11:00AM
GILFORD TOWN HALL

At 11:00am Chairman Grenier convened a duly posted, public meeting of the Board of Selectmen in
the 1% floor conference room while in the midst of a meeting of the Solid Waste Committee. Board
members in attendance were: Selectman Richard Grenier, Selectman Dale Channing Eddy and
Selectman Gus Benavides. Also in attendance was Town Administrator Scott Dunn.

Selectman Eddy made a motion to sign the Release Deed as presented for Map/Parcel 205-002.200 to
be returned to the former owners, George E. and Ruth A. Bryenton; seconded by Selectman Grenier and
passed with all in favor; (2-0). The 2 Selectman present at that time then signed the deed. Moments later
Selectmen Benavides arrived and signed the deed after declaring his intention to vote in the affirmative.

With no further business to discuss, Chairman Grenier declared the meeting adjourned at 11:05am.

Respectfully submitted,

b 46—

Scott J. Dunn\,"’To“\rﬁ Administrator

Approved by the Board of Selectmen on the %t‘{ day of ”(‘)\JKMLJE ( ,2016.

Attest:

o

Selectn}ﬁé{n Gti)Benavides, Clerk
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